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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  Published in the Miami County Republic/Osawatomie Graphic, July 5, 2023 

OSAWATOMIE PLANNING COMMISSION 

August 1, 2023 

The Osawatomie Planning Commission will hold a public hearing August 1, 2023 at 6:30 pm at Memorial Hall, 
411 11th Street, Osawatomie, Kansas. The purpose of the meeting is to hear public comments for the addition of 
the 5th Street Terrace Subdivision. The 5th Street Terrace project will include the construction of up to 24 new 
single-family homes. 

This property, also known as 10 acres is located South of Chestnut Avenue, between 5th and 6th Streets and 
North of Kelly Avenue. 

    

                                                          

Any and all parties are welcome to come and be heard. 
 
Those who wish to comment are urged to attend the hearing or may submit comments in writing 2 days prior to 
the meeting, to Bret Glendening, 509 5th Street;  P.O. Box 37; Osawatomie, KS 66064. 


